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Dear Jim:

Your long and devoted career with the Federal Government comes
to a close upon the occasion of your retirement on 28 June 1974.

Your combined military and civilian service is something of
which you may always be proud. Your civilian service began on
1 March 1945, and since that time your superior performance has
been recognized through numerous promotions, including that
leading to your present position as Head of the Center's
Photographic Division.

During your career with the Naval Underwater Systems Center and

the Navy Underwater Sound Laboratory, you have received many

awards, letters of commendation, and other forms of recognition.
These are but reflections of your personal dedication, extraordinary
professionalism, and innovative skill in the application of
photographic science to problems in military research and
development.

You have indeed been an inspired member of our staff. On behalf
of both the Navy and the Center, I extend my appreciation

for all that you have contributed to our operations. Please
accept my most cordial wishes for the years ahead.

Sincerely yours,

o/ o

HENRY X ’
Commapfer, USN
Officer in Charge



